
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bryant News               November 30, 2017 

STAY IN TOUCH 
Bryant Website 
www.bryant.dbqschools.org 
 

Dubuque Schools Website 
www.dbqschools.org  
 

Like us on Facebook – we are 
the Bryant Family Organization 
                         

                        

 
 
CALENDAR 
The Week Ahead 
 
 
Fri December 1 

 1 Hour Late Arrival 
 
Mon December 4 

 Band 3-3:45 pm 

 Girl Scouts – 3rd Grade 
4:30-5:30 pm 

 Girl Scouts – 2nd Grade 
 6-7:30 pm 

 Leisure Service Tennis 
Practice 3-4:30 pm 
 

Tue  December 5 

 BFO 6-7:00 pm 
 
Wed December 6 

 Orchestra 3-3:45 pm 

 Leisure Services Tennis 
Game 3-4:30 pm 
 

Thurs December 7 

 Choir 7:30-8:00 am 

 K and 1st Fire Safety 
Presentation 

 Skate Party 6-8:00 pm 
 
Fri December 8 

 1 Hour Late Arrival  

 
 

 

 
BFO Meeting 
Everyone is welcome to attend the BFO meeting next Tuesday, 
December 5th.  We meet in the library from 6-7:00 pm. Come to find out 
how the BFO supports the students and staff of Bryant. 

 

Today is Your Last Chance to Order BFO Apparel!! 

The BFO has the answer for you! The BFO has once again opened the 
link to enable you to purchase school apparel. (Please see the 
attachment sent with this email.) Orders are due no later than TODAY, 
November 30 to assure that the apparel arrives before our winter break 
in December. 

 
Skate Party 
Looking for something fun to do and support the school at the same 
time? The BFO invites you to participate in the Skate Party next 
Thursday, December 7 from 6-8:00. The proceeds from the Skate Party 
go to the BFO and are used to support Bryant in a variety of ways. Don’t 
miss out on the fun! 

 
 

 
4th Grade Service Project 
The fourth graders thank everyone who so generously donated to the 
Dubuque Humane Society. Approximately 1,000 items were collected.  
What a difference you’ve made in the lives of so many! 
 

 
 

http://www.bryant.dbqschools.org/
http://www.dbqschools.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Leisure Services Tennis Game 
Some of our students have participated in the Leisure Services afterschool tennis program. Parents are 
welcome to come to watch the final session of tennis, this upcoming Wednesday, December 6th. Bryant 
students will challenge each other to a game and share new learning with their parents. The game will be 
in the gym from 3:00-4:30. If you are attending, you can enter through the gym doors. 
 

 
 

Fire Safety 
Our kindergarten and first grade students will have a visit from Sparky’s Firehouse on Thursday, December 
7th. This program teaches students about fire safety and is presented by the Dubuque Fire Department.  
Although this program is geared for our youngest learners, it doesn’t hurt any of us to review safety 
procedures in our homes. Take time to talk with your children about what they should do in the event of a 
fire or other emergency. Check to see if your smoke detectors are working!  
 

 
 
Looking Ahead! Save the Date!  
On January 11th at 6:00 pm, Superintendent of the Dubuque Community School District, Stan Rheingans, 
will come to Bryant to speak with parents. The BFO is sponsoring this informational session, and it will 
take place in the library. We would like a full house to welcome Mr. Rheingans. 
 

Upcoming Calendar Events for December 
December 11 - District Orchestra Concert 6:30-7:30pm at Hempstead 
December 14 - Bryant Splash Bash at Grand Harbor 4-6pm 
December 22 – Community Gathering Hosted by Grade 2 

 Last day of school before the holiday break 
December 25 - January 2 – Holiday Break 
January 3 – Classes resume 


